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May 13, 2013 
 
 
 
John Foster 
4717 Ocean Drive 
Fort Worth  TX 76123 
 
VIA EMAIL:  jfjdfoster24@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1666 Maryland Avenue East 
 
Dear Mr. Foster: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 7, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, May 21, 
2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  This layover is for you to give the inspector a chance 
to allow access to the interior of the building.  Please contact Inspector Thomas as soon as 
possible to make the appointment.  As to the furnace, Ms. Moermond recommended that the 
City Council grant until July 1, 2013 for compliance. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
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